
ANNUAL REPORT 

 

The Alumni Cell of Ansar Women’s College, Perumpilavu successfully organized 

ALLUMINATI 2024–25, the annual alumnae meet, on 10th August 2024 at the college 

auditorium. The event brought together former students and staff of the institution, providing 

a vibrant platform to reconnect, reminisce, and engage in professional networking and 

mentoring. The meet witnessed active participation, enthusiastic performances, and a collective 

effort to support both the institution and social causes. Preparatory activities began well in 

advance with the circulation of a Google form to collect participant details. Faculty 

coordinators Shakira and Shamna led the organizational team under the guidance of Principal 

Faritha J. Department-level coordinators from all 11 departments were appointed and organized 

into committees responsible for decoration, food, registration, announcements, awards, and 

banner preparation. 

Participation: 

• Google Form Responses: 200 

• Student Registrations (on the day): 89 

• Faculty Participants (alumnae): 10 

• Registration Fee (Students): ₹50 

 

ALLUMINATI 2024–25 was a heartfelt, energizing event that exemplified the power of alumni 

connection. The cooperation of the Principal, Vice Principal, teaching and non-teaching staff, 

student volunteers, and especially the hostellers, played a vital role in the event’s success. The 

Alumni Cell plans to conduct such events more frequently and aims to build a robust alumni 

network. Future initiatives will include regular alumni interactions, mentoring opportunities, 

and collaborative projects to further the institution's vision. 

 

 


